
 

Camp Road, St Albans, Hertfordshire, AL1 5PG Tel: 01727 851056       Fax: 01727 855959 www.camp.herts.sch.uk 

 

Head Teacher: Sharon Barton 

Email: head@camp.herts.sch.uk     

Office Manager: Helen Kearns 

Email: admin@camp.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Pantomime Trip 

We are pleased to have arranged a whole school trip (Reception to Year 6) to see Hansel and Gretel at the 

SandPit Theatre at Sandringham School on Monday 19th December 2022. 

The pantomime starts at 10.00 am and the children will be transported to and from the theatre by coach.  As 

we may be a little late back for lunch that day we have asked the kitchen to offer jacket potatoes with a 

selection of fillings or a cold packed lunch option on that day.    

The trip will be a great opportunity for the whole school to enjoy an outing to the pantomime together.  Year 5 

children will be travelling on the coach and sitting with their Reception buddies. 

We are asking for £6.75 per child to cover the cost of the coach and entry. We request that permission is given 

and payments are made online please. Please can you make payment by 9th December.    

Parents should be aware that, should not enough children go on the trip and so costs are not covered, the trip 

may have to be cancelled. If any parents would like to see how the cost of the trip has been worked out, 

please ask at the office where further information will be available. 

We are very aware that the current financial climate may make it difficult for some parents to pay this amount 

so close the Christmas.  However, school finances are extremely stretched and cannot be used subsidise this 

trip.  Therefore, we are asking our parent body to consider if you are able to make a financial contribution 

which will be used to sponsor another child to attend the pantomime.  You can do this by increasing the 

amount payable, for example by rounding it up from the set £6.75 to £10.  Please accept our thanks if you are 

able to support in this way.  If you would like some financial support to be able to send your child on the trip, 

please email admin@camp.herts.sch.uk to let us know. Thank you 

Yours sincerely  

 

Sharon Barton 

Head Teacher 
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